Save the North Goring Gap

Persimmon Homes Ltd have applied for planning
permission to build a 475-dwelling housing estate here,
between the railway and the Rife, from the Ferring
boundary to Goring Street.

We must do everything we can to get this application refused

and prevent the destruction of our treasured Goring Gap.

Residents will be aware that this land i1s not identified for
development in the draft Worthing Local Plan.

The Goring Gap Action Group (GGAG) mainly comprises the Goring
Residents’ Association, The Goring & Ilex Conservation Group, the
Worthing Society and Ferring Conservation Group.

Published by the Goring Gap Action Group

(further information from Kathryn Walker (GICG), goringresidents.org.uk, worthingsociety.org.uk
and ferringconservationgroup.co.uk



Tell Worthing Council why this estate would be such a disaster:

e Half the gap lost — the rest o wildlife lost
compromised e grade 1 agricultural land ignored
e landscape ravaged e agreen lung destroyed

Severe impacts on the local infrastructure:

e road traffic e schools
— e tail usage e doctors
e drainage

Please send your objection in:
email: planning@adur-worthing.gov.uk

By Post: Gary Peck, Case Officer, Planning Services,

Worthing Borough Council,
Portland House, 44 Richmond Road, Worthing, BN11 1HS

Quoting the serial no. AWDM/1264/20

The deadline for objections is:
30th September 2020



